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The El Paso County Sheriff's Office and partners will continue to search specific areas based on tips and leads in this investigation. The investigation and the search processes will continue to run parallel with one another in hopes of finding Gannon and bringing him home safely.

The mis-information that is being spread on social media is a hindrance to this investigation and adds additional burden to the family. Any information that is prematurely released and is not directly from the El Paso County Sheriff's Office is not a credible source.

Any pertinent information on this case will be put out as the investigation allows. Through the course of an investigation, we follow leads and tips until those are exhausted.

Even the smallest piece of information may prove valuable in solving this case and could consist of things as simple as anyone remembering suspicious vehicles or people they saw in or around the area on the date of this incident.

Follow our social media platforms but do not use it as a tool to report any tips or information on this case. To date, we have received 184 tips. If you have any information as it relates to Gannon's case, please call the Sheriff's Office Tip Line at 719-520-6666 or email tips@elpasoco.com.
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